

## TCAC MEETING 8.3.21

**ATTENDANCE** : Annette Treseder, Paul Southey, , Lachlan Van Dinter, Greg Van Dinter, Geoff Nicol, Ken Long, Kerry Cobbing, Gavin Reibelt, Peter Trezona, Ian Gouth, Phil Mason.

**APOLOGIES**: Sam Woodger

Meeting opened at 7.30pm

Minutes from last meeting read and accepted by .

No business arising from those minutes. **Moved Paul Seconded Greg.**

**Finance:**

Invoices paid no current bills. 4 new members this month. Ken has sent out an email to each new member to let them know when meetings are on as well as events.

**Club Captain:**

Heckler will update all points before the AGM.

DE FIB was discussed and agreed to purchase one

**Moved Paul seconded Heckler**

**Hillclimb:**

Kerry said he needs 2 more people to assist on the day. Road closed signs need to be updated.

Catering will be at the hill on the day.

**Ingham Rally Sprint:**

Closed at the moment, due to the floods. Road is damaged. Everyone is coming on board and road will be back open soon. Ian will talk to key stakeholders soon. Need gate people to stop the cattle coming onto the road.

Greg said he asked the Marque club to change the date for there race in July so its not on the same day as the Rally Sprint. Michael changed the dates straight away. Greg sent a thank you for the date change.

Meeting Closed at 8.35pm